Exhibit A

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE HENNEPIN COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE PORTABLE RECORDING "BODY CAMERA" SYSTEM UNDER MINNESOTA STATUTE, CHAPTER 626, AS AMENDED

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners (the "Board") of Hennepin County will allow for public comment during a regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Safety Committee on September 12, 2017, Hennepin County Government Center, 300 South Sixth Street, in the City of Minneapolis, to allow for public comment on the implementation of the Hennepin County Sheriff's Office portable recording "body camera" system and draft written policy and procedures.

At said time and place all parties who appear shall be given the opportunity to express their views with respect to the implementation of the Hennepin County Sheriff's Office portable recording "body camera" system and draft written policy and procedures.

The Hennepin County Sheriff's Office will also accept public comment via email at sheriff@hennepin.us or via postal mail at 350 South Fifth Street, Room 6, Attn: Public Comment, Minneapolis, MN 55415 from August 1, 2017 to September 13, 2017.

For further information, please contact the Hennepin County Sheriff's Office, 612.348.3744.